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HAPPY NEW YEAR!
After a short hiatus, we’re happy to be back with our newsletter.
We can’t wait to see what 2024 brings for our libraries, and we

look forward to helping you all out throughout the coming
months,
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What are your library new years
resolutions?

Let us know, and we’ll feature
them in the February issue of the

Newsletter!
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